
06/07/2021 

MS Chloe Jenkins 
4 / 28 - 30 Cavill street ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
Chloe_jenkins@live.com.au 

RE: DA2021/0744 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

The freshwater community has been destroyed by big development for years, we do not need 
more residential or shop fronts. This will increase the already challenging parking situation, 
freshwater still has empty shop fronts showing there is no requirement for more retail space.

This application has been pushed back before and should be once again, the disturbance for 
residents yet again for a major build will cause traffic and congestion issues for all travellers 
coming from Brookvale, Manly and curl curl. 

Sent: 6/07/2021 8:23:31 PM
Subject: Online Submission


